Nokeval

made to measvure

From: 2022-06-03
Nokeval Oy

Rounionkatu 107

37150 Nokia

Finland

To:
Federal Communications Commission

Change of identification

This change of identification request applies for a new FCC ID: 2A3B4CMWXo1 as established for a
currently approved device. This application by Nokeval Oy will establish a new FCC ID under own grantee
code for purpose of making possible to apply a C2PC. The original grant to Murata Manufacturing Co., Ltd.
FCCID: VPYCMABZ, granted og/o7/2021, will remain in effect.

An authorization letter by Murata Manufacturing Co., Ltd. Is attached.

The equipment is electrically identical. The original test results are applicable and representative of this
changed device.

External photographs are included in the application.

Sincerely,

/
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Lari Maasalo
CTO
Nokeval Oy

Tel:+358405868584

Lari Maasalo
Nokeval
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